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Using global agreements for decent work in the future
How solar energy can help find jobs for young Africans
________________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Wednesday November 22, 2017. I’m Marc Belanger. 

A central question of our times as technological change intensifies is the future of work. What sort of jobs will be eliminated, what sort will be created. To better understand these questions the UN’s International Labour Organization, the ILO, has been conducting a series of conferences on work in the future. Unionists have been participating throughout these conferences because the ILO is operated as a tripartite organization led by governments, employers and trade unionists. One of the unionists who attended a recent conference on the subject was Valter Sanchez, the General-Secretary of the global union IndustriALL. Industriall represents workers in a wide range of sectors including mining, manufacturing and garment production. Mr. Sanchez emphasized the negotiation of global agreements between multinational corporations and global unions such as Industriall.

(audio)

Another participant in an ILO conference on the future of work is Anthony Baah the General-Secretary of the Trade Union Congress of Ghana. He points to the potential of solar energy which can be used to create jobs, especially jobs for young people. 

(audio)
END

The interviews presented in this report were produced by the Workers’ Activities Programme of the ILO, ACTRAV.

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, Twitter, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.
